
 
 
 

“All in all, it was a never-to-be-forgotten summer – 
one of those summers which come seldom into any 
life, but leave a rich heritage of beautiful memories 
in their going – one of those summers which, in a 
fortunate combination of delightful weather, 
delightful friends and delightful doing, come as near 
to perfection as anything can come in this world.” 
 

-L.M. Montgomery, Anne’s House of Dreams 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This extraordinary year is coming to a close! Our students have 

worked hard this year, they have made lifelong friends, and 

grown in ways too numerous to count…and, our KCS parents 

became teachers and gave it their all.  Thank you to all our 

wonderful KCS parents and children for a great school year! 

 

May your family have one of those summers! 

 

Love, Mrs. Albert and the KCS Faculty & Staff 
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Re-registration for 
Kingston Catholic’s  

2020-2021 School year. 
 

For those of you who have not registered for 
the 2020-2021 school year, this is just a 

reminder to please take a minute to go on the 
TADS website and re-register for school for 

next year. 
  The re-registration fee of $125 per student has 
been extended until July 1

st
.  After that date, it 

goes up to $225 per student. 
 

Don’t miss out on the discount! 
 

Thank you and stay safe and well as we look 

forward to the next school year! 
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KINGSTON CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
 

YEARBOOK 2019-2020 

 

It is time to order! 
 

$30.00 EACH 
 

Please send this order form along with a check to 

Kingston Catholic School 

159 Broadway 

Kingston, NY  12401 

 

Don’t miss out on this unusual 

year of memories! 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

I would like to order the 2019-2020, KCS yearbook. 

 

 

NAME:  __________________________ 

 

# OF YEARBOOKS:  ______________________ 

 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED:  ____________ 

 



U N I F O R M  
S H O P P I N G  W I T H 
F LY N N  O ’ H A R A
S U M M E R  2 0 2 0

FlynnO’Hara Uniforms was founded in 1972, with 15 customers and a mission to provide the highest quality garments 
coupled with exceptional customer service to schools and students across the United States. We’ve remained family-
owned-and-operated since our start, a mentality that impacts every facet of how we run our business. 46 years later, 
although we’ve grown from 15 schools to over 1500, our mission remains the same.

STAY CONNECTED
DISCOUNTS, STORE OPENINGS & SAFETY UPDATES !

Information, especially now, is constantly changing. Stay up-to-date on the 

latest back-to-school uniform information by opting into our emails, or 

following us on social!  This is where we’ll be communicating COVID-19-

related safety updates, sharing at-home resources, announcing discounts, 

etc. We promise we won’t overwhelm your inbox! We’re just sending the 

important stuff, focused on making back-to-school shopping as safe and 

easy as possible this year.

GETTING STARTED
To view your school’s uniform requirements or place 

an order, visit us online at www.flynnohara.com. 

Enter your state and the name of your school to get 

started! Our website is also the best place to find the 

FlynnO’Hara store that supports your school, to learn 

about our School Year Product Guarantee, to find 

information on returns & exchanges, and so much 

more.

C O M M I T T E D  T O  Q U A L I T Y S I N C E  1 9 7 2

VISIT OUR WEBSITE OPT INTO OUR EMAILS

Give us a call at (800) 441-4122 or email us: 

atyourservice@flynnohara.com

Follow Us:

WE’RE HERE TO HELP FLYNNOHARA.COM

https://www.flynnohara.com
https://www.flynnohara.com
http://ourcompany.flynnohara.com/email-opt-in/
mailto: atyourservice@flynnohara.com
https://www.instagram.com/flynnoharauniforms/
https://www.facebook.com/flynnoharauniforms/
https://www.flynnohara.com


 

 

 

While we aren’t sure what events or fundraising will look 

like for the coming school year, the KCSFO will continue to 

support our school to the best of our ability.  Extra help 

and new faces are always needed and appreciated.   

 

If you are interested in volunteering in any capacity, please 

contact Melissa Zimmer: mazimmer@hotmail.com. 

 

Thank you! 
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With the last week of our 2019 - 2020 school year upon us, I think it is safe to say that 
this will be a year we will remember vividly. As a community, we grieve the many events 
and celebrations that were missed, but we also cherish all we were able to experience.  

During these last few months, Kingston Catholic School has shown us we are not just 
another Catholic School.  We are a strong community with similar values of faith, 
respect, and love, as well as high standards for education.  The KCSFO would like to 
thank our parents, teachers, and community for an amazing year.   By the time school 
unexpectedly closed, we were already incredibly close to our fundraising goal.  Below 
are some of the highlights supported by the KCSFO this year: 

  Family movie night  

  Trunk or Treat 

  Father Daughter Winter Wonderland Dance 

  Catholic Schools Week ice cream social 

  Virtual Teacher appreciation week- an online raffle was held and gift certificates 

to local restaurants were sent to 25 winning faculty/staff members   

The KCSFO also distributed two $50 gifts to 8th grade students who have modeled 

school spirt and community service through the years. 

We had many other fun events planned for the remaining portion of the year, including 

(but not limited to) the Read-a-Thon pizza party, the Scholastic book fair, Mother Son 

Sports night, Family skate night, field day, and a long term art mural project.  We hope 

to incorporate as many of those events as possible in the upcoming school year.   

The KCSFO wishes you all a wonderful summer, and we look forward to another 

amazing year.  Together, we can do great things! 

 

With appreciation, 

The KCSFO 


